Neatherd High School

Traditional – Inclusive – Supportive



26th November 2019

Dear Stakeholders,

Admissions Consultation

Enrich Learning Trust is the Admission Authority for all of its academies and delegates responsibility for administration of the admission arrangements to the Local Governing Bodies.

Dereham Neatherd High School has reviewed the current admission arrangements and we are proposing to make changes for the academic year 2021/22. As such the Admissions Code of Practice requires an Admission Authority to consult with stakeholders including parents of children between 2 and 18 years. The consultation will run from 26th November 2019 to 30th January 2020.

The Dereham Neatherd High School Admission Policy 2021/22 is available in the Policies section of our website.

Your feedback must be submitted no later than 30th January 2020.

Your views on any aspect of the admissions arrangements will be fed back to the Local Governing Body for consideration. All responses received by the end of the consultation period will be carefully considered and will help decide the admissions arrangements for the school year 2021/22. Once the arrangements have been determined, they will be publicised by 2nd April 2020.

If you have any queries regarding the above, these should be submitted by email to: consultation@neatherd.org or in writing to Mrs Helen Da Silva, PA to the Headteacher, Dereham Neatherd High School, Norwich Road, Dereham NR20 4AX.

Sincerely

Chris Smith Headteacher

Dereham Neatherd High School













